
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends 
 
Our annual Dinner and Silent Auction will not take place this year.  
 
We would like to freshen up this event and, over the next year, will be taking 
the time to do it properly. We will all work very hard and if you would like to 
participate or contribute, you are welcome to join us. If you have ideas or 
suggestions on how you would like to see the event evolve, or if there is 
something about it that you love and would like us to keep, please let us know.  
 
You can speak to your congregation’s Community Care Volunteer (CCV) 
Member, or contact Kirsi Maki at 345-6062 ext. 135 or kirsim@lccctbay.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support over the years, and we look forward to 
seeing you again in 2019! 


